
 

 

 

Student Credit Card Cell  
of  

Bamanpukur Humayun Kabir Mahavidyalaya 
 

Under the direction of Department of Higher Education, Government of West Bengal 
(vide memo no.144-SSE/2021 dated 29/12/2021) 

As part of observation of Student’s Week 
 

Organizes an Online Awareness Programme on Google meet platform on 

 

“Student Credit Card Scheme” 

Programme Schedule 

Date: 06.01.2022 

Time 3:00 p.m. to 4.00 p.m. 

 

Chairperson : Dr. Subhash Biswas, Principal 

Speaker: Prof. Srijit Kumar Mandal, Helpdesk Officer, Student Credit Card Cell 

 

 

 

 

Programme Convenor: 

Dr. Md Nasir Uddin Mondal 

Assistant Professor, Department of Arabic, BHK Mahavidyalaya 

 



Report of the programme titled ‘AWARENESS PROGRAMME’ 

organized by the WEST BENGAL STUDENT CREDIT CARD  CELL, 

BHKM, on 06.01.2022 

 

 

The STUDENT CREDIT CARD Cell, BHKM conducted an Online Awareness Programme 

on Google Meet Platform on 06.01.2022 from 3:00 p.m. to 4:00 p.m. concerning West 

Bengal Student Credit Card Scheme. Prior to the programme, the Nodal Officer Dr. Md. 

Nasir Uddin Mondal, Assistant Professor & Head, Department of Arabic, called for a meeting 

20.12.2021 at 2:00 p.m. to draw upon the details of the camp to be organized. Following the 

resolution of the Cell, an online programme was organized on 06.01.2022. 

       The programme was inaugurated by Dr. Subhash Biswas, Principal, BHKM, who 

delivered his welcome speech. He reiterated on the benefits that would accrue to the students 

if they could get loans for purposes of higher studies. Dr. Md. Nasir Uddin Mondal discussed 

clearly on how students were required to fill up the form for applying for the Student Credit 

Card Scheme and indicated the official documents that the student would have to submit in 

the process of application. He also pointed out the common mistakes that students make such 

that these may be avoided. The speaker of the programme Mr. Srijit Kumar Mandal also 

delivered a short speech to enthuse students and harped on the fact that getting a loan for 

pursuing higher studies is an opportunity that every student should ideally utilise. A total 

number of 46 students took part in the programme. The programme ended with a vote of 

thanks. 

Glimpses of the programme: 

 

Left to right: The Principal Dr. Subhash Biswas delivering his welcome speech, Dr. Md. 

Nasir Uddin Mondal delivering his lecture, students attending the programme.  


